
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No 
2020-M-205 

 

Subject: Temagami North Drinking Water Inspection Report 

Agenda Date: January 30, 2020    

Attachments: Inspection report from MECP 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive the Inspection Report for the Temagami North Drinking Water 
System as completed by the Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
The inspection report completed by the MECP for their inspection of the Temagami North Drinking Water 
System on December 3, 2019 has been received and is attached to and forms part of this report. 
 
The only area where there were concerns noted as in the documentation and forms that should have 
been filed as the PLC upgrade was being completed.  The overall rating for the system was 95.06%. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator  
 


